BRUNSWICK SCHOOL DEPARTMENT

New Elementary School

Naming of the New School Sub-Committee

MINUTES

Wednesday, March 21, 2018 5:00 p.m. Room 117, Town Hall

Committee Members Present:

Larena Carten; Jean Doughty; Jim Grant; Bill Thompson;

Chris Watkinson; Paul Perzanoski, Superintendent; Maddie

Wayne, Student Liaison

Committee Members Absent:

Holly Greene; Sarah Singer

Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 5:02 p.m.

Introductions

Election of a Chairperson

Mr. Watkinson nominated Sarah Singer.

Motion: Watkinson Second: Doughty Vote: unanimous of committee members present Ms. Singer was elected Chair of the committee.

Review of Board Policy

Reviewed Policy File FF: Naming of Facilities

Timetable and Meeting Schedule

The committee will meet as needed. Next projected meeting will be between April 30 and May 2. Goal is to have the School Board vote at its' May 9 meeting.

Other Business

The request of the committee is to develop an open-ended survey requesting community input for the name of the new school. The survey should request why a particular name was proposed and should be placed on all district websites. Paper surveys should be placed at all school buildings, the post office, library, and Town Hall with an advertised deadline of April 27, 2018.

Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 5:40 p.m.

Paul K. Perzanoski, Secretary